
MAY 21
RESELLERS

CMS for self sign 
up page – Reach
Makes it easy for 
suppliers to invite 
a high number 
of resellers by 
generating branded 
self-sign-up page.

Enables one of 
the German key 
accounts to send 800 
invitations
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MAY 21
RESELLERS

Improved export – 
Reach
Added possibility to 
export information 
about participants

Allows to customize 
the export

A highly demanded 
feature among 
existing customers

JULY 21
RESELLERS

Partner rates
Set different rates for 
each reseller in your 
network

JUNE 21
RESELLERS

Search and filters
Introduced to support 
“bigger” resellers in 
their buying process.

JUNE 21
RESELLERS

Connectivity to 
external voucher 
systems
Important for key 
accounts such as 
Swarovski

JUNE 21
RESELLERS

Update to the 
email invitation 
process
To improve 
conversion

JUNE 21
CORE

App performance 
updates
Important for key 
accounts with high 
amounts of bookings

DEC 21
RESELLERS

GTTD launch
The biggest 
possible player is 
now presenting 
attractions, tours, 
activities in a 
structured way and 
directly leads to the 
booking process 
– Thanks to our 
integration, more 
direct bookings 
for you

DEC 21
CORE

Centralised 
authentication
Secure login and 
authentication 
provider for 
bookingkit 
applications

OCT 21
RESELLERS

Advanced custom 
price rules
Custom price rules 
that allow for 
specific prices per 
experiences and 
reseller.

OCT 21
CORE

Attachments 
to confirmation 
emails
Attach documents to 
order confirmation 
and reminder emails 
for your customers

NOV 22
RESELLERS

GTTD experiences 
per POI
Send multiple options 
(experiences) per POI 
on GTTD to increase 
reach

NOV 22
APP MARKETPLACE

Launch app 
marketplace
Enables you to 
connect to third-
party solutions which 
you are either using 
already or which 
help you to run 
your business more 
effiiciently / effectively

NOV 22
APP MARKETPLACE

POS connections: 
BeckerBillett, 
Combase KORONA
Connect your POS or 
entry management to 
bookingkit

NOV 22
APP MARKETPLACE

fattutto
Connect your 
accounting with 
bookingkit (for Italian 
customers)

NOV 22
RESELLERS

ADAC launch
Sell via ADAC Online 
Shop

JAN 23
RESELLERS

GTTD Custom 
landing pages
Specify a custom 
URL used as landing 
page for GTTD

JAN 23
APP MARKETPLACE

Hubspot
Run CRM and email 
campaigns based 
on booking data

FEB 23
RESELLERS

Improved signup 
flow for resellers
Your manual resellers 
like hotels etc. can 
now get started super 
quickly to sell your 
activities

FEB 23
RESELLERS

GYG price sync
Get your sales price 
data from GYG into 
your bookingkit 
system

FEB 23
CORE

Stripe launch 
Better conversion, 
more payment 
methods, way less 
customer questions 
regarding payments / 
deductions

FEB 23
CORE

Removal of 5 % 
deposit 
Have full access to 
100 % of your money 
at any time – only for 
Stripe users

MAR 23
APP MARKETPLACE

Zapier
Connect 1000s of 
software products 
to bookingkit, send 
automatic SMS, 
automatically create 
lists,…

MAR 23
CORE

Accounting: 
PayPal matching 
Match Paypal orders 
to make sure your 
Paypal accounting 
fits with your other 
bookingkit accounting

MAR 23
CORE

New navigation 
& search 
Experience a more 
beautiful, leaner and 
faster bookingkit 
backend

JAN 23
CORE

“3 small changes 
with big effect” 
Faster adjustment of 
availabilities, easily 
find and share the 
event ID with resellers

JAN 22
CORE

Reminder email 
settings
Select when to send 
the reminder emails 
of your events.

FEB 22
CORE

Single sign-on
“Sign in with Google” 
and external identity 
providers (sign in with 
Active Directory).

MAY 22
CORE

New API endpoints 
for vouchers 
and coupons
Enabling integrations

JULY 22
CORE

Whitelabel 
(on request)
Take bookingkit logo 
out of your emails, 
widget…

SEP 22
RESELLERS

GTTD Place IDs 
& show “official 
ticket” tag
Get your experiences 
connected to eligible 
POIs within a day, 
Mark if you are 
selling official tickets 
for a POI to get this 
important tag in 
Google Things To Do

DEC 22
APP MARKETPLACE

Papershift
Combine personell 
/ shift planning and 
booking management

APR 23
APP MARKETPLACE

Megara
Connect your 
bookings to the 
leading tablet-
based POS


